
 
 

SUPPLY BULLETIN – OCT 13, 2020 

To all owners of the following air purification systems: 

 AMHP-250-UPD  EADM900UV-VO-VS 

 AMHP-250-UPP  EAP900 

 CQ900  FS900VS 

 CQDM900UV-VO-VS  FSDM900UV-VO-VS 

 CQP900  FSP900 

 DA-DM900UV-VO-VS  FSSA900VS 

 DM900UV-VO-A  GSA900VS 

 DM900UV-VO-A-WHT  HEPA 1000UV 

 DM900UV-VO-VS  N-DM900UV-VO-VS 

 DMH900  RCDM900UV-VS-VS 

 EA900VS  SA900VS 

 EADM900UV-VO-A  

 

PLEASE BE ADVISED that due to the worldwide shortage of the Quartzel® Crystal Photocatalytic 

Substrate used to make up the insert for the PCO filter, the filter has been removed from the 

following Replacement Kits for the foreseeable future: 

 AMP-DM900-1003 

 AMP-DM900-1002 

 

WORKING WITH THE MANUFACTURER we have ascertained that the impact on your air 

purification system is negligible. Current and past research on the efficacy and longevity of the 

PCO filter can last up to 4 years (the original guidance was 2-3 years). Therefore, the air 

purification system and the purified air it produces are not compromised in any way. 

Should you have any concerns or questions, please direct your inquiry to your local product and 

service provider. They can provide an air quality review for you as required. 

 

Thank you 

Marylou Donadio, Owner 

Electro Air Five Seasons 

1.800.267.8305 


